
NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 
PRE-QUALIFICATION 

FOR 
SECURITY GUARDS SERVICES 

CORRIGENDUM 
This is with reference to our Advertisements on the above noted subject, which appeared 
in Newspapers of September 17, 2017 and also on NBP & PPRA websites. Due to the 
following change in criteria the competent authority has extended the last date for 
submission: 

• Bid Security will now be considered at 1% or maximum Rs. 500,000 instead of 2%. 

• Deployment of guards shall be based on 60% ex-armed personnel & 40% Civilian 
trained as guard from a recognized & reputable Training Institute. 

• Bidders shall have experience for deploying guards with atleast 3 Commercial 
Banks instead of 5. 

• Deployment of guards shall be completed within a period of 15 days commencing 
from the date of acceptance of the offer by the Bank for each location. 

Now the interested bidders may submit their Complete proposals for pre-qualification on 
the address given below on or before November  22, 2017 (not later than 03.00 pm) 
which shall be opened/acknowledged same day at 03:30 pm in the presence of 
bidders/authorized representatives. All other Terms and Conditions are remain 
unchanged. 

Financially sound firms having at least five years’ prior experience alongwith three years 
current working experience of similar nature may obtain the Bidding Document from the 
address given below against payment of Rs.1,500/- (non-refundable) in shape of Bank 
Draft or Payment Order favoring National Bank of Pakistan. Those who have already 
purchased the documents, don’t need to pay again but to collect the revised documents 
on submitting written request on company letter head in reference of previous payment. 

For any queries, contact, Chief Security Officer at email: akhtarh.khan@nbp.com.pk 

 

Dr. Muhammad Asif Khan 
Wing Head, HR&SPM Wing,  
HRD Division, HRM Group, 
National Bank of Pakistan, 
13th Floor, Head Office, 
I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi 
Ph. 021-99220915 Ext. 2793 


